
Date Event Profit Made

September 2023 Garage Sale £296.49

October 2023 Non School Uniform £185.25

October 2023 Autumn Carving Competition £182.32

December 2023 Christmas Cards £296.50

February 2024 Bake Sales £398.67

February 2024 Non School Uniform £201.50

March 2024 Discos £702.13

April 2024 Movement Challenge £1,714.24

May 2024 Garage Sale £218.62

May 2024 Non School Uniform £132.98

July 2024 Summer Fete (rained all day) £1,422.30

Grant from Spixworth Parish Council £500.00

Total Profit Raised - £6,251.00 
PLUS £770 towards new books from

 the proceeds of the Book Fayre!

2023 - 2024 Newsletter
This has been our second year running the 

Friends of the Federation of Spixworth Schools. 
We have put on a selection of events over the year - some for both schools to take

part in and some for the whole village to enjoy too.
 Our aim was to make sure the children had lots of fun, made memories and then to

benefit from all the money raised and we hope we have achieved this! 

How much have we raised?



Most of this year’s money will be spent on brand new books, updating the
libraries in both schools. This will benefit all children and nurture a love of

reading. In addition, we will be purchasing book bags for the new reception
children, contributing to the Year 6 leavers' hoodies, and buying a small leavers

gift for the Year 2s. Along side this we will replace the school gazebo, giving
our children shelter when they visit events such as City Sports.

What this year’s money will be used for... 

What we will be raising money for next...

Thank you so much for all your support
- this is a great team effort 

from everyone!
We already have some new ideas for next year and we can’t wait to start

planning - if you have any thoughts on what we can do or what you would like to
see, please do let us know.

Have a lovely Summer Holiday, 
Best wishes

Zara, Chloe, Alex, Hayley and Holly
Parent Volunteers of the Friends of the Federation of Spixworth Schools

Experience days for the children to enjoy, along with visitors to the school -
focussing on wellbeing and the children’s aspirations.

The school are also keen for an allotment area to be created which will be a
space for children to not only learn from but also to be involved in its upkeep.

Email - Spixworthfriends@gmail.com or 
join our FaceBook Group - 

Friends of the Federation of Spixworth Schools


